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Good morning.  
 
Thank you for attending last week’s SWAP webinar hosted by the Funders Collaborative and 
Focus Strategies. The information below is for your review and may also be found at 
www.ct.gov/dmhas/SWAP. The Department of Housing will also link to this site. 
 

1. To view the webinar: https://zoom.us/recording/play/ln_VMVGeP515CZerIbROgo-
kI4NOgNd3aLG3sVZcYW2Ltj9NuJyG1vQXN1O3jkzM 

2. PowerPoint slides  
3. Answers to the questions that were asked during the webinar 

 
We are excited to start this work with you.  
 
The Funders Collaborative 
 
Alice Minervino, DMHAS 
Fred Morton, DMHAS 
Kim Karanda, DMHAS 
Steve DiLella, DOH 
Beau Anderson, DOH 
Suzanne Piacentini, HUD 
Becca Allen, Melville Trust 
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